
Industry Review Package: Alternate Technical Concepts (ATC) on I-75 in Bay County 
 

On August 13, 2018, MDOT posted an Industry Review Package for a project that will allow the use of 

Alternate Technical Concepts (ATC) associated with the maintenance of traffic. The project is located on 

I-75 in Bay County. For instructions on gaining access to the Industry Review Package, refer to the 

Project Information Sheet at the following link:  

https://www.michigan.gov/documents/mdot/I-75_ATC_Information_Sheet_630019_7.pdf 

https://www.michigan.gov/documents/mdot/I-75_ATC_Information_Sheet_630019_7.pdf

